THE METROPOLITAN MUSEUM OF ART
NEW YORK 28, N.Y.

DEPARTMENT OF EGYPTIAN ART

January 31, 1949

Dr. George Steindorff
11581 Cumpston Street
North Hollywoecd, California

Dear Dr. Steindorff:

Dre. Bull has injured his eye, and will be in the hospital
for two weeks. He has asked me to acknowledge the letters from you
of 23 and 26 January, and the enclosures. I am returning the letter
of Mr. Augustin, of which I have made a copy for Dr. Bull's files.
Dr. Bull has read these letteras, and will be zble to take care of any
other'matters which may ccme up. He hopes you will feel free to write
him whenever you wish, since letters mey be read to him at any time.

Sincerely yours,

/Hv«m.e.b)mu\_

Secretary to Dr. Ludlow Bull




